

Immediate Release September 19, 2006 Media Contact: Jo Diaz (707) 620-0788 jo@diaz-communications.com

Suisun Valley Grape Growers Association Elects Officers and a New Board of Directors

Suisun Valley, CA – At its 2006 annual meeting, held on August 19, 2006, at Ledgewood Creek Winery, the Suisun Valley Grape Growers Association (SVGGA) unanimously elected the following members to its Board of Directors with a 2-year term: Roger King, Ron Lanza, Jim Parr, and Maurice Koch. They join Howard Babcock, Gary Mangels, Steven Tenbrink, and Chris Estes, who all hold seats on the Board until 2007. Rick Wehman was also elected to the Board of Directors, for the first time this year.

The Board of Director Officers were subsequently elected on September 5, 2006. Roger King will remain as President. Ron Lanza was elected Vice President. Gary Mangels will remain as Treasurer. Maurice Koch also remains as Secretary.

Suisun Valley is a neighboring AVA to Napa Valley. The SVGGA has grown its membership to over 40 full members and 25 associate members since its inception in 2004.

At the annual meeting, Board President, Roger King, presented plaques of recognition to the following founding Board members: Dan Capp, Dean Frisbie, Frank Lindemann, Ken Lanza, and Chris Mead.

#